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Vanessa Mendelewski Successfully obtained a Voluntary Dismissal of a 
Medical Provider

Successfully obtained a voluntary dismissal of a medical provider application where the provider was 
seeking additional payment for services rendered to the injured worker.  The medical provider rendered 
medical services to the petitioner for a New York workers’ compensation claim.  They were seeking 
additional payments pursuant to the New Jersey compensation statute.  The insured was located in NY, the 
injured worker was employed in NY and worked in NY.  As the medical provider had no jurisdiction to seek 
additional payments pursuant to the New Jersey compensation statute, they agreed to voluntary dismissal 
of the medical provider application.


